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Good afternoon Lake Forest parents, guardians and caregivers.  

This is Principal Ms Boyd with important information about some of our students.  

As you listen to this message, there are thousands of children in our School District 

who have not enrolled for the 2021/22 school year and have not returned to our 

classrooms. We are trying to locate them to help them re-engage in school so they can 

join their friends and teachers and continue their education. On Saturday, September 

25 and Sunday, September 26, hundreds of Broward Teachers Union representatives, 

Broward County School Board members, Broward County Public Schools Interim 

Superintendent Dr. Vickie Cartwright and District staff are walking door-to-door to 

help find and re-engage these students. You’ll recognize them in your neighborhood 

by their blue “Ready for You!” T-shirts. Please help us find these children. If you 

know or are aware of a student who is not attending school or not attending school 

regularly, call our school office at 754-3 23-6350 or email 

readyforyou@browardschools.com. You’ll be helping a child get the quality 

education needed to reach their highest potential. Don't forget that our first School 

Advisory Council and School Advisory Forum meeting is next Tuesday Sept. 28 at 

6:00 PM in the school's media Center. Hope to see you there. Thank you 

 


